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MY GIFT FOR THE PEOPLE OF SOUTH SUDAN
 YES, I will continue my support for the Sudan Relief Fund and its lifesaving work among the poor and persecuted people of South Sudan 

and the Nuba Mountains. I’ve enclosed my tax-deductible gift, given with the love of Christ, in the amount of:

  <$AMT1>        <$AMT2>        <$AMT3>        My best gift: $___________

 Monthly Gift: I would like to make an automatic monthly gift of this amount: $______________

 From my:      Bank Account (Please include a voided check.)

  OR     Credit/Debit Card (See reverse.)

s  PLEASE DETACH HERE AND RETURN IN THE ENCLOSED PROVIDED.  s

Please make check payable to: Sudan Relief Fund. Or, to donate 
using your credit/debit card, please check here  and provide the 
information needed on the back of this form. Thank you.

<<Prefix Full Name>>
<<Address>>
<<Address>>
<<City, ST Zip>>

<<Member ID>> <<Mail code>>

P.O. Box 7084 • Merrifield, Virginia 22116

 SUDAN RELIEF FUND • P.O. Box 7084 • Merrifield, VA 22116 • 1-888-488-0348  

Dear <<Prefix Last Name>>,

I have witnessed many heartbreaking tragedies in South Sudan. Yet, none are worse than seeing grieving 
mothers burying their dead babies.

It’s a pain that no parent should be forced to endure!

This is why I give thanks to you — because your prayerful support of the Sudan Relief Fund means fewer 
innocent babies will suffer needless deaths this year.

At St. Theresa Hospital in my Diocese of Tombura-Yambio, severe anemia is one of the leading causes of 
pediatric deaths. But your past support has enabled us to begin construction on a new surgical unit and blood bank 
at the hospital, which serves more than 300,000 people — most of whom are young mothers and small children!

So please tell me you will help us again today.

I pray you can send a tax-deductible gift of $AMT1, $AMT2, $AMT3, or even more to help us complete 
the construction that promises to save the lives of our precious children suffering severe anemia, malaria, 
and other deadly diseases.

Thank you and God bless you for letting me hear from you — right way.

        Gratefully yours in faith,
       

        Bishop Eduardo Hiiboro Kussala

P.S. <<Prefix Last NameXXXXXXXXXX>>, I have seen too many young boys and girls perish in this civil war. I 
promise you this: Your caring gift of $AMT1, $AMT2, $AMT3, or more will save the lives of many children in my 
country. Thank you again!

<<Title Full Name Suffixxxxxxxx>>
<<Address 1>>
<<Address 2>>
<<City, STZip+4>>
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Your gift is very much appreciated and fully deductible as a charitable contribution.  A copy of our latest financial  report may be obtained 
by writing to Sudan Relief Fund PO Box 7084 Merrifield, VA  22116-9798 or by phone at 888-488-0348.   If you are a resident of one of 
these states, you may obtain financial information directly from the state agency:  FLORIDA – A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION 
AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE, 1-800-
435-7352 (800-HELP-FLA) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION 
BY THE STATE. Florida Registration #CH37686.   GEORGIA - A full and fair description of the programs of the Sudan Relief Fund and 
our financial statement summary is available upon request at the office and phone number indicated above.  MARYLAND – For the cost 
of copies and postage, Office of the Secretary of State, State House, Annapolis, MD  21401. MISSISSIPPI – The official registration and 
financial information of Sudan Relief Fund may be obtained from the Mississippi Secretary of State’s office by calling 1-888-236-6167. 
Registration by the Secretary of State does not imply endorsement.   NEW JERSEY – INFORMATION FILED WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
CONCERNING THIS CHARITABLE SOLICITATION AND THE PERCENTAGE OF CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED BY THE CHARITY DURING 
THE LAST REPORTING PERIOD THAT WERE DEDICATED TO THE CHARITABLE PURPOSE MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE ATTORNEY 
GENERAL OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY BY CALLING (973) 504-6215 AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET AT http://www.state.nj.us/
lps/ca/charfrm.htm. REGISTRATION WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT.   NEVADA – Sudan Relief Fund 
was formed in Delaware.  NEW YORK – Office of the Attorney General, Department of Law, Charities Bureau, 120 Broadway, New York, NY 
10271. NORTH CAROLINA – FINANCIAL INFORMATION ABOUT THIS ORGANIZATION AND A COPY OF ITS LICENSE ARE AVAILABLE 
FROM THE STATE SOLICITATION LICENSING BRANCH AT 1-888-830-4989. THE LICENSE IS NOT AN ENDORSEMENT BY THE STATE. 
PENNSYLVANIA – The official registration and financial information of Sudan Relief Fund may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department 
of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. VIRGINIA – Virginia State Office 
of Consumer Affairs, Department of Agricultural and Consumer Services, PO Box 1163, Richmond, VA  23218. WASHINGTON – Charities 
Division, Office of the Secretary of State, State of Washington, Olympia, WA 98504-0422, 1-800-332-4483. WEST VIRGINIA – Residents may 
obtain a summary of the registration and financial documents from the Secretary of State, State Capitol, Charleston, WV 25305.  Registration 
with any of these state agencies does not imply endorsement, approval or recommendation by any state.

PLEASE CHARGE MY: [    ]           [    ]            [    ]            [    ]

Credit/Debit Card #: ____________________________________________________________ Gift Amount: $ ______________ 

Name As It Appears on Card: ____________________________________________________  Exp. Date: ________ /_________

Signature: _____________________________________________________________________  Security Code: ______________

[   ] Monthly Gift: Please charge my card monthly for this gift amount $_______________

®
® AMEX

SM

Thank you, and 

God bless you! 

— Bishop Kussala
The Sudan Relief Fund is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization. Your personal or corporate contribution 
is tax deductible to the full extent of the law. If we raise more funds than needed for any given project, 
your donation will be used to support similar projects.

(3 digits on back; AMEX: 4 on front)
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Cecilia is a 23-month-old baby girl 
who came to St. Theresa Hospital with 
malaria, complicated by severe anemia. 
She was in critical condition. When she 
arrived, she was pale, and her fingertips 
were white. And she was too weak to do 
anything but lie down next to her mother.

Tragically, cases like little Cecilia’s are 
all too common at St. Theresa Hospital. 
South Sudan has one of the world’s 
highest infant mortality rates, and severe 
anemia is among the leading causes of 
pediatric deaths at St. Theresa.

To help prevent these needless deaths, 
the Sudan Relief Fund has provided 
funding to build a new surgical unit 
and blood bank at the hospital. This 
would not have been possible without 
your generous support!

Located in Nzara, fewer than 20 miles 
northwest of Yambio, St. Theresa Hospital 
is managed by the Comboni Missionary 
Sisters and owned by the Diocese of 
Tombura-Yambio. The hospital specializes 
in maternal health and provides most of 
its medical aid to women and children. 
It serves more than 300,000 people in 
southwestern South Sudan as well as in 
the Democratic Republic of the Congo and 
the Central African Republic.

The blood bank is desperately needed, 
because right now the hospital cannot 
stock blood products. So, if someone 

needs a transfusion, they 
must bring along a family 
member who meets certain 
criteria.

In Cecilia’s case, there 
were no familial donors 
compatible with her blood 
type. A situation like this is 
normally a death sentence 
for a child. But luckily, a 
volunteer from America heard 
about Cecilia and donated his 
perfectly compatible blood 
to save her. His name is 
Martin Rubino, an engineer 
from Connecticut. He’s now 
volunteering his services at 
St. Theresa, helping oversee 
the construction of the new 
surgical unit that Sudan Relief Fund is 
providing funding for.

As Cecilia was receiving the transfusion, 
she was sitting up in bed and already 
looking more alert. She was discharged 
a few days later, a healthy and lively 
toddler once again.

Because of the generosity of Sudan 
Relief Fund donors, stories like 
Cecilia’s will become commonplace 
once the new blood bank is completed. 
At that time, the hospital will be 
instituting a blood donation program 
for patients with malaria and anemia.
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Bringing the Gospel of Christ, and providing food, clean water, 
shelter and medical care, to the people of South Sudan
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Continued on Page 2

Thanks to our generous friends, Sudan Relief Fund 
can support St. Theresa Hospital to save the lives of 

sick babies like little Cecilia and her mother.
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In addition, the new blood bank and surgical unit will help save the lives of young mothers as well. Besides high infant mortality rates, 
South Sudan also suffers from some of the worst maternal mortality rates in the world.

More people will soon be turning to St. Theresa because the ongoing civil war has left South Sudan with poorly functioning 
government services. The state hospital in Yambio has nearly collapsed due to the unrelenting violence, so there is nowhere else for 
local people to turn to for medical care.

“St. Theresa Hospital is a place of love, where wonderful doctors and nurses are able to provide lifesaving services and respond to 
the suffering cries of pregnant women, newborns, and children,” says Neil Corkery, President of Sudan Relief Fund. “In particular, the 
pediatric ward ensures that a baby’s first day is not its last. Every day the hospital gives hope to severely sick children and babies who 
are dying from diseases and illnesses like malaria, pneumonia, leprosy, tuberculosis, and other infectious diseases.”

Prayerful donations from Sudan Relief Fund supporters help keep the hospital running — and saving the lives of acutely ill 
children and young mothers. 

A MESSAGE FROM NEIL CORKERY
PRESIDENT OF THE SUDAN RELIEF FUND

Dear Friend in Christ,

I hope you take a moment to read the article “Bishop Kussala: ‘Everybody is crying 
for peace,’” also in this month’s copy of your Sudan Relief Review. It’s a special 
interview with our close friend Bishop Eduardo Hiiboro Kussala about the path 
toward peace in his war-torn nation.

Bishop Kussala is no stranger to poverty and violence. He was only two months old when his mother was killed 
during an attack on their village. He spent his childhood living in a refugee camp and can easily recall moments of 
fear, pain, and suffering.

For many years, Bishop Kussala held onto hate and anger. But today, he is one of the most passionate advocates 
for peace in South Sudan.

Restoring and building up this poor country, as challenging as it may seem, is the first step toward positive 
change. The South Sudanese, like all people, should be able to live in peace, have access to medicine, have food 
to eat, have shelter, receive an education, and have clean water to drink.

However, for these people to live and have hope for the future, we need your continuing support to rebuild and 
sustain this devasted country, ease the suffering of the people here, and save lives. 

Will you continue to support our peacebuilding efforts? I pray that you will. Thanks to your generosity again today, 
we will remain in the region and do everything we can to pave the way for peace and prosperity.

      Yours in faith, 
      Neil Corkery, President Neil Corkery

SUDAN RELIEF REVIEW  |  PAGE 2

Sudan Relief Fund donors help ... continued from Page 1
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Bishop Kussala: ‘Everybody 
is crying for peace.’
Bishop Kussala recently sat for an interview with one of our 
valued partners, the Catholic Medical Mission Board (CMMB), 
where he explained his commitment to achieving peace for his 
fellow countrymen. An excerpt of the interview is reproduced for 
our readers below: 

Tell us about your experience working towards peace.

Some of our youth became angry. They took their 
guns and marched themselves into the bush. Others 
were stolen, ripped from their families and forced to 
join rebels at gunpoint.

You walk on the road and you don’t see people. 
Where were they? They were already in the bush 
with the guns, training themselves to fight. What do 
we do? Some of them sadly were as young as 15, 
some even younger. If you kill these children, it is a 
whole generation lost.

So, I asked the government if they could allow us 
to try to communicate with these young people, 
to speak with them. The government reluctantly 
accepted. Because, you see, to talk with the youth 

we had to go into the rebel territory. We had to go into the bush.

What was it like, negotiating in the bush? 

There were times when I thought I would never return at 
all. On many trips into the bush, I would be thrown on the 
ground and held at gunpoint by a rebel leader. I remember one 
time pleading with them, “Please, we are here for the sake 
of peace.” I would try to rationalize with them, “Your parents 
are back in town, at your home. You are harming your family, 

Thanks to the generosity of our donors, 
we funded the purchase and delivery of  
11 tons of lifesaving medicine to Dr. 
Tom Catena and his staff at Mother of 
Mercy Hospital in the Nuba Mountains.

Our partner on the ground, Comboni 
Brother Bernhard Hengl, arranged for 
an 80-foot truck to haul the enormous 
load — which included literally 
hundreds of boxes!

“Every person associated with the 
hospital is so grateful for Sudan Relief 
Fund supporters,” says Dr. Tom. “This 
could not have been possible without 
their prayers and charitable giving.”

Sudan Relief Fund delivers 11 tons of medicine  
to Mother of Mercy Hospital

Continued on Page 4

Bishop Kussala says, “I am grateful to all  
our partners who support us. ... I pray for you.”
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PLANNED GIVING, 
LEGACY GIFTS, 
BEQUESTS, WILLS & 
ESTATE DONATIONS
What will your legacy be?
Please consider remembering 
Sudan Relief Fund in your 
estate planning.
Planned giving or legacy gifts are one of the most generous ways you can help the desperately poor people of South Sudan. 

At Sudan Relief Fund, we are blessed to have the most generous donors in the world. Please consult your investment advisor, 

accountant, or lawyer for details on remembering Sudan Relief Fund in your estate plans.

SUDAN RELIEF FUND
P.O. Box 7084 • Merrifield, VA 22116 • 1-888-488-0348
www.sudanreliefund.com

SUDAN RELIEF REVIEW  |  PAGE 4

Your financial support helps us save lives and bring Christ’s love to the suffering 
people of South Sudan and the Nuba Mountains. The Sudan Relief Review 

is published by Sudan Relief Fund (SRF), a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 
Contributions are tax deductible. ©2019 Sudan Relief Fund. All Rights Reserved.

yourself, and South Sudan. Please stop pointing your gun at us and talk to us.”

And then something happened?

Yes, finally, what we had once believed impossible began to take shape. We were able to cut a deal between the government and the 
rebel groups that would see thousands and thousands of child soldiers released — a chance to take back their childhood. Today, many 
children have been reunited with their families and communities.

So, what’s next? 

Returning home from the bush, as challenging as it is, is only the first step towards recovery. Finding their place back with their families 
and within their communities presents a whole new set of challenges.

This is where partners like CMMB and [the Sudan Relief Fund] have become so important. Their role in the communities with the 
children is so important.

What will peace mean for the people of South Sudan?

Everybody is crying for peace. We have never experienced proper peace here. For us, peace is just that people should be able to sleep, 
wake up, go to their farm, grow their food, and nobody attacks them. We just need the freedom, the dignity of the human being to be in 
place. 

Bishop Kussala went on to thank faithful friends like you for your support:

“I am grateful to all our partners who support us. ... I pray for you.”

Thank YOU for supporting the Sudan Relief Fund!

Bishop Kussala: ‘Everybody ... continued from Page 3
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